
“NOTE: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the City Clerk’s Office at 248-871-2410 at least two (2) business days 
prior to the meeting, wherein necessary arrangements/accommodations will be made.  Thank you.” 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CANCELATION OF MEETING 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 
GRAND RIVER CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY 

 
 

THIS IS PUBLIC NOTICE that the meeting of the Grand River Corridor 
Improvement Authority scheduled for March 2, 2023 has been 

CANCELED. 
 
 
 

       Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 
       City of Farmington Hills 

 


